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Friday 10th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 11 PARENTS EVENING – THURSDAY 23rd NOVEMBER 2017 

We would like to invite you to the Year 11 Parents Evening on Thursday 23rd November 2017, 4.30-7.30pm. 

This will give you the opportunity to discuss with teaching staff the current progress of your child along with 

strategies to improve his/her achievement.   

All students will be given a booking sheet to make appointments with teachers, for each of their subjects. 

Students should make one appointment for each subject. On the evening, all teachers will be based in the 

Sports Hall. A copy of your son/daughter’s progress report will be sent home the week leading up to parents 

evening. 

If you are unable to attend the evening, please feel free to get in touch with us to discuss any aspect of your 

son/daughter’s progress. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd November. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Thompson  

Head of year 11 

 


